
COMMUNITY  SUPPORT  WORKING  GROUP

Friday, 5/7/2021  - 8am, via Zoom

Attendance:  Council  President  Jack O'Brien,  Councilpersons  Noni  West,  Joe Frederick,  Larry  Browne,  Jen Jarret,  Ben

Bell, and Joe Flood,  as well  as Mayor  Ron Strouse,  and Borough  Manager  John  Davis.  Paul Boger  from  Operation

Doylestown  attended  as well.

The Minutes  from  the  April  16,  2021  meeting  were  approved.  (Frederick-West)

Given  the  Governor's  relaxed  COVID  restrictions  in PA, all in attendance  agreed  that  it's  time  to  remove  the  Curbside

Pickup  locations.  In accordance  with  the  Mayor's  resolution,  permission  for  outdoor  dining  tents  and  table  setups  would

expire  on June  30",  unless  a resolution  is passed  to extend  the  original  resolution.  John  suggested  extending  the

outdoor  dining  through  at least  Labor  Day,  although  after  some  discussion,  most  agree  to allow  it through  the  end  of  the

year.  This  will  be brought  to the  next  Community  and Government  Affairs  Committee  meeting.

In response  to questions  from  Noni,  the  group  discussed  legislature  regarding  Zoom  meetings.  Current  rules  do allow

for  Zoom  meetings  to continue  and some  municipalities  are moving  toward  the  return  of  in-person  meetings.  Before

meetings  are again  in-person,  parameters  will  need  to be set  and will  be discussed  with  other  Committees.

The  Memorial  Day Parade  will  go ahead,  which  will  be announced  today,  although  it will  be smaller  than  in previous

years.  The  5K is on schedule,  as well  as the  car  show,  and the  bike  fest.  The  Art  Show  is undecided  at this  point.

A Penn State  Creamery  franchisee  is possibly  interested  in opening  a location  in Doylestown  and  was  shown  several

possible  locations.

Meeting  Adjourned  at 8:50am.

Respectfully  submitted,

Amy  Kramer

Minutes  Secretary


